
Taylor	White	Foundation	Board	Meeting	
Nov	6,	2016 

 
 
 

1. Business update, bank balance, tax filing, etc. What needs to be done 
~$9k balance. Tyler will look into high yield bank account. Tyler will confirm that we are good 
on our registrations and filings. 

 
2.      Driver’s training wrap up 

•         Still to be done 
• Enter email addresses for follow up survey -  do we 

still  want to do this? 
o Morgan will export a list of participant email addresses from the 

event. Justine will help create the survey with survey monkey. 
Morgan will help send out the email, including a link to view the 
video. 

• Do we want to post the video from this training on our 
website 

o Morgan will upload it to youtube and the website and give a brief 
overview of the stations and what the students are doing. 

  
2. What do we want to do about driver’s training going forward? 

a. We could meet with the police chief to see if they and/or the city would be interested 
in putting it on. We could use our funds to help pay officer overtime and other 
expenses. Carol is going to follow up on this. 

  
4.      Moving car display to KTOO July 1 and returning it to DOT July 31 – what 
happened here? 
 
5.      Next meeting?  Sometime January, February, March 
  

	 	 Sometime	in	February,	we	will	decide	closer	to	then.	


